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I support the allocation of $2.5m for the City of Mosier's request, which will be the 

final piece of funding needed to complete the Mosier Center Project. Mosier is a 

beautiful town that welcomes tourists who visit the Gorge year round. The Mosier 

Center project will provide badly needed infrastructure for the fire department and 

other emergency services. I really love this town, but the downtown especially needs 

help building capacity for community spaces. This will be a great economic 

development tool for a town that receives a lot of visits from tourists. The emergency 

services need in this part of the gorge is high. It seems like there is a wildfire every 

summer. The conditions keep getting drier and we need a strong fire department. 


